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 Sport Hawkes Bay 

Coaching 

Children in Years 4-6 have 

been taking part in tennis 

and basketball coaching 

from Sport Hawkes Bay this 

term. 

This gives our children an 

opportunity to sample 

sports they may not 

otherwise have 

experienced. 

The photos to the left show 

Room 8 in action yesterday. 

on our basketball courts. 

 

Cross Country 

Our Manaaki and Manawanui cross country will be held 
this Tuesday 1  September at Onekawa Park, starting at 
approximately 11:00am. 
  
All children from Manaaki and Manawanui syndicates have 
been preparing for this as part of the physical education 
programme. Therefore we expect all children to be 
involved. 

 
There are school photos in the morning so please make 
sure your child has a change of suitable clothes for the 
event and that they remember to bring a water bottle and 
warm clothing for after their race. 

  
Unfortunately, due to current COVID level 2 restrictions 
we ask that parents do not attend this year's race. Staff 
members and fellow students will encourage and cheer 
on our runners. 
  
After our school cross country, we will select the team to 
represent Onekawa School at the inter-school cross 
country at Park Island (if this goes ahead due to Covid 
restrictions). You will be notified if your child is selected 
and asked to give permission for him/her to take part. 
  
If it happens to be raining, a postponement notice will be 
placed on our Facebook page before 8.30am on the day. 
There is a postponement date of Thursday 3 September. 
 

School Photos 

Tuesday 1 September 

School photos will be taken on 

Tuesday next week. 

You should have already 

received information about how 

to order. 

Sibling photo request forms are 

available from the school office. 

Moveathon -  Coming Soon! 

Onekawa School’s first ever ‘Moveathon’ will take 

place in the last week of this term – Tuesday 22 

September. 

The Moveathon is Team Pipi’s major fundraiser for 

the year so we hope all our families can get behind 

the fundraising of stage 1 of our playscape. 

Sponsorship forms will be sent home with your child 

this coming week. 

Reminder - Head Lice Check 

With spring around the corner 

now is a good time to check your 

child’s hair for headlice ☺ 

COVID-19 Level 2 Protocols 

Thanks to parents and caregivers for supporting our 

level 2 protocols at school.  

Here are some important reminders: 

We ask that parents/caregivers drop off/pick up 

children from outside the school gates. Parents of 

younger children are of course welcome to drop 

off/pick up children from outside their child’s 

classroom.  

Parents/caregivers who do enter the school must 

check in by either: 

1. Using the NZ COVID Tracer app (recommended) 

2. Using the check in module on the school app 

3. Signing in at the school office 

The playgrounds are closed afterschool. We ask that 

parents who do enter school at the end of the day to 

leave the grounds as soon as possible. 

 


